
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 08, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0117-EX-ML-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The confidentiality letter was previously attached on the original application but I have attached the
requested confidentiality letter again on this application.

We are aware that the frequency band, emission, location, coordinates, and ERP will not be kept
confidential and agree to releasing that information.

Please let us know if you have any other questions.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim
206-544-6066
joel.dthorsheim@boeing.com


